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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                Friday 11th October, 2024 

 

  

What a wonderful surprise we had last weekend! Father 

Lameck, from St. Alban’s Church, asked whether we could host 

the choir for the Zimbabwe National Anglican Gospel Music 

competition. Prior to the service, the grounds were filled with 

beautiful singing from choirs across the country practising. We 

watched some of the performances on video in our assembly on 

Monday and Miss Holland was so inspired she said that choir 

are going to try singing some gospel songs too! 

 

 

Be Bright, Be Seen.. 

Our two new, super keen, Year 6 Road Safety officers, have relaunched our Road 

Safety work with a ‘Be Bright, Be Seen’ competition. They have great plans to 

restart the ‘Mini Cops’ to reduce parking outside school with our local PCSO and 

are investigating creating special hedgehog crossing signs for the road outside 

school. 

 

 

Tyres ‘N’ Tubes! 

We have been kindly donated some tyres from ‘Tyres ‘N’ 

Tubes in Malpas for our playground. Thank you to Mrs 

Tomlinson and her husband, who spent ages jetwashing mud 

from the types in the pouring rain- they look like new now! 

Over half term, we will be filling the tyres with bark 

chippings to create areas for small world play and 

developing the wood chip link footpath to the Wildery.  

 

 

 

 

Mayan investigations… 

Silver Birch had a super visit on Tuesday from a Mayan specialist, who held an 

excellent ‘hands on’ session investigating Mayan artefacts. The children were brimming 

with information afterwards! 

 

 

Please read the following flyers from our wonderful PTFA. 

         

                                                 

Have a beautiful autumnal weekend, Mrs Bolton 
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Message from the PFTA: Clothing donations wanted! 

The seasons have changed  and so too may your wardrobe. If you've had a good clear out post summer 

holidays, the PTFA would love your unwanted clothing donations please We partner with Recycle4School who'll 

collect our donations, weigh them and pay the school 40p per kilo. It's a simple way to raise funds, and the 

clothes will go to those who need it.  

 

Just leave your bags at the entrance to the school hall on the mornings of Monday 4th November - 

Wednesday 6th November. The more we donate, the more we make! Don't forget to check the list attached of 

what they do and don't accept first. All your donations are gratefully received  



 

   

 


